
 
 

NDIS Participants – Psychosocial Disability – Life-Limiting Diagnoses 
 
Flinders University is researching the formal supports that NDIS Participants with primary 
psychosocial disabilities are likely to receive once they receive a life-limiting diagnosis.  
 
We want to understand what kind of supports NDIS Participants with primary psychosocial 
disabilities are likely to receive, which service (ie. NDIS, Health, Mental Health, Community) 
would be likely to fund which kind of supports and equipment. Further, we want to 
understand what the various stakeholders (NDIS participants, family carers, workers) think 
of these current arrangements.  
 
We are looking to interview: 
 

1. NDIS Participants with primary psychosocial disabilities. 
2. Informal supports of NDIS Participants with primary psychosocial disabilities. 
3. NDIA Planners and Local Area Coordinators. 
4. Mainstream Mental Health Providers 
5. Palliative Care providers, 
6. NDIS Providers 

 
If you are part of any of the above groups and you can set aside some time to take part in an 
interview. (The interview can take part in your preferred method - video conference, 
telephone or, if possible, in-person) we ask that you contact Kathy via email 
kathy.boschen@flinders.edu.au or phone 0401 187 582. 
 
This research has been approved by the Flinders University Human Research Ethics 
Committee – Project Number 5134. 
 

Please share widely with your networks! 
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